
 

PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT 
OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE 

 
 
 
March 24, 2023 

 
 
The Honorable Thomas E. Dernoga  
Chairman 
Prince George's County Council 
1301 McCormick Drive 
Largo, Maryland 20774  
 
Dear Chair Dernoga: 
 

It is my pleasure to submit to you and the County Council the appointment of Jameel W. 

Aalim-Johnson to the Revenue Authority Board of Prince George’s County.  The Revenue Authority 
is dedicated to stimulating employment and economic growth in Prince George’s County.    
  
 Mr. Jameel W. Aalim-Johnson, a resident of Lanham, is an experienced manager and 
financial services policy expert and is currently, Vice-President in the Office of Government 
Relations with global exchange operator Nasdaq. In this role, he communicates Nasdaq’s policy 
positions to Congressional offices and members of the Executive Branch. Prior to Nasdaq, he was 
Chief of Staff to Chairman of the House Foreign Affairs Committee and senior member of the 
House Financial Services Committee. He was previously employed with Rockaway Development 
and Revitalization Corporation (RDRC) serving as Director of Commercial and Industrial 
Development, Deputy Executive Director for Economic Development and as Executive Director. 
   
 Mr. Johnson received his Bachelor of Science degree in Economics from the University of 
Virginia; his Master of Business Administration in International Finance from St. John’s University; 
and completed Entrepreneurship Essentials at Harvard Business School Online.  

Pursuant to Section 21A-115 of the Prince George’s County Code of Maryland, and Sections 
322 and 504 of the Charter of Prince George’s County, I am appointing Mr. Jameel W. Aalim-
Johnson to the Prince George’s County Revenue Authority Board of Prince George’s County. 
 
 

Mr. Jameel W. Aalim-Johnson   Appointment 
      Replacing: Edith Parris 
     Term Expires: 7/28/2025 
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 Attached for the County Council’s consideration is an Appointee Data Form for Mr. Jameel 
W. Aalim-Johnson.  His Financial Disclosure Statement have been transmitted to the Clerk of the 
Council.  Your favorable consideration of this reappointment is appreciated.  If I may provide you 
with any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact my office or Ms. Miriam L. 
Brewer, Appointments Liaison at (301) 952-4136. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Angela D. Alsobrooks 
       County Executive 
 
Attachments 
 
cc: Members of the County Council 

Jennifer A. Jenkins, Council Administrator 
Donna J. Brown, Clerk of the Council 
Rhonda L. Weaver, County Attorney 

 




